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Senator Fuschillo Joins WITH Freeport Community in Cutting the
Ribbon on Brand New Athletic Field

CHARLES J. FUSCHILLO JR. September 10, 2012

Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) recently joined with members of the Freeport

community in celebrating the grand opening of the school district’'s brand new athletic field.

Senator Fuschillo congratulated the community on the new field and wished the Red

Devils Football Team good luck in their home opener.

Senator Fuschillo is pictured as he joins with administrators and board members from the

Freeport School District, as well as other local officials, in cutting the ribbon on the high



school’s new athletic complex.



